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W H A T  Y O U  N E E D  T O  K N O W  A B O U T

Be Efficient 
2021 is one of the driest years on record and storage levels in Folsom Reservoir are low. We all 
need to do our part to make sure we use water as efficiently as possible as we head into the hotter 
months of the summer.

Because outdoor irrigation is the biggest water user around our homes, we ask that you water no 
more than three days per week.  We will also be notifying customers if they have excessive irrigation 
runoff and providing information on how to reduce or prevent the runoff. We have increased funding 
for the smart irrigation control rebate program. If you haven’t already purchased a weather based 
timer, it is a good time to do so. 

THIS YEAR’S DRY CONDITIONS 

Find more tips on how you can reduce your use at
sjwd.org/water-efficiency or bewatersmart.info.

CHECK THE SOIL  
BEFORE WATERING

 80 GALLONS 
per day

saves

WATER PLANTS EARLY  
IN THE AM

INSTALL HIGH-EFFICIENCY 
SPRINKLERS

 50 GALLONS 
each time you water

 8 GALLONS 
per 1,000 sq. ft. per day

saves

saves

ADJUST SPRINKLER TO WATER 
PLANTS, NOT DRIVEWAY

INSTALL DRIP-IRRIGATION

USE MULCH ON SOIL 
SURFACE

FIX HOUSEHOLD  
LEAKS

INSTALL A “SMART” 
CONTROLLER

 40 GALLONS 
each time you water

 15 GALLONS 
each time you water

 30 GALLONS 
per 1,000 sq. ft. each time 
you water

 30-50 GALLONS 
per day

 100 TO 150 GALLONS
per day

saves

saves

saves

saves

saves
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On June 14, 2021, the Governor issued an executive 
order extending the prohibition on discontinuing 
water service until September 30, 2021. When the 
order expires, the District will resume water service 
disconnections for nonpayment. More information 
on this to follow. 

WATER SHUTOFF DATE

EXTENSION 
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The 2020 Consumer Confidence 
Report is now available. To view the 
report and learn more about your 
drinking water, please visit: 
sjwd.org/water-quality-reports. To 
speak with someone about the report 
or if you would like a paper copy mailed 
to you, please call (916) 791- 0115.

EL REPORTE ANUAL DE 
CALIDAD DE AGUA 2020 
YA ESTÁ DISPONIBLE!
Por favor visite sjwd.org/
water-quality-reports para que revise 
el reporte y aprenda información 
importante acerca del origen y la 
calidad de su agua potable. Para 
hablar con alguien sobre el reporte o si 
desea una copia por escrito por correo, 
por favor llame al (916) 791- 0115. 
Para accede a esta página debe tener 
Adobe Acrobat Reader instalado en su 
computadora.

It is our goal to provide easy-to-access information 
about our finances, district operations and 
governance. We created a transparency hub on 
our website where you can find all this information 
and more. Our staff is always available to answer 
questions. Give us a call Monday through Friday 
from 8:30 a.m.–5 p.m. at 916-791-0115.

To stay in the loop year round, regularly check 
sjwd.org/district-transparency.

REBATES TO HELP YOU
SAVE WATER
The Rachio Smart Timer Rebate 
program has been extended for an 
additional two years. Installing one will 
help you be even more water efficient. 
If you missed out on purchasing one, 
you can still buy one at $75 (that’s 65 
percent of the original price). Order 
one today at rwa.rachio.com.

Find more rebates and water 
efficiency information at 
sjwd.org/water-efficiency.

IMPORTANT DOCUMENTS
IN ONE PLACE

OUR ANNUAL WATER
QUALITY REPORT IS
AVAILABLE NOW


